


I write to you today to express my concerns regarding the plans for an incinerator in Western 
Sydney. We have been living in Erskine park since 1999 and absolutely love it. We have two 
children, one of whom struggles to breathe at times with ongoing medical appointments to 
determine the cause. 
You can imagine my concern when I heard about the incinerator and the effects of the air pollution 
that will be as a result of it. Not only for my own family but that of the residents of Western 
Sydney. 
Health is my first concern however secondly I hold questions over the house prices in the area. We 
have built stability for my family buy purchasing our home young and also owning an investment 
in the area. This stability goes a long way to ensure our children will have something when they 
are older due to the massively increasing Sydney house prices. 
Is this incinerator going to effect my children's health as well as their future? 
I'm asking the Government to please rethink the area this incinerator is going to go. Being in a 
highly populated area would be disastrous for all that live here. Please find an area away from 
people..... 


